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Commonwea· .. ' ~Edison 
One First' Nationa. a, Chicago, Illinois 
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767 
Chicago, Illinois 60690 

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director 
Directorate of Inspection and 

Enforcement - Region III 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 

August 20, 1980 

Subject: Dresden Station Units 2 and 3 
Additional Response to IE Bulletin 
80-17 . ~ 
NRC Docket Nos. ~249 

Reference (a): J. G. Keppler letter to C. Reed 
dated July 3, 1980. 

Dear Mr. Keppler: 

This letter is to provide an additional response for 
Dresden Units 2 and 3 to Item 5 of IE Bulletin 80-17, which was 
transmitted by Reference (a). 

Although compliance with Item 5 of the bulletin has been 
previously discussed with the on-site and ~ain office personnel of 
NRC Region III, our formal documentation of compliance has been 
inadvertently omitted. In accordance with Item 5 of the Bulletin, 
procedures have been developed and are being followed to monitor the 
scram discharge volume for residual water on a daily basis. 

Please address any questions concerning this matter to this 
office. 

·cc: Director, Division of Reactor 
. Qperations Inspection 

SUBSCRIBED and SWORN to 
be fore me thi dQO(, day 
of 1980 

6164A 8009090013 

Very truly yours, 

~A- .. n~~ p 
Robert F.-£.~ 
Nuclear Licensing Administrator 
Boiling Water Reactors 
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